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From: Dickinson, Gerry [mailto:gdickinson@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 3:54 PM
 
To: Danny Varat 
Subject: Gerry Memorandum for Danny Varat for 2-16-17
 
Danny,
 
Steve asked me to put together a memo for you explaining the assessment policy changes. I also am providing a copy 
of Mark Plowden’s memorandum from January 2016 announcing the change, as well as an August 2016 letter from 
Dr. Michael Mikota, Executive Director of the Santee Lynches COG detailing the successful assessment program in his 
region.
 
Let me know if you have any questions. Sorry for the delay. I started writing it last week and lost a day on Monday 
when I had to stay home to deal with damage from a fire, and I was traveling yesterday with Steve.
 
Thanks
Gerry
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